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Dear Roger Clap Families,  
 
The warmer weather means summer is 
around the corner! Our school, in 
partnership with our Family Liaison, Mrs. 
DP, is here to ensure your learner has 
summer plans. BPS and local organizations 
have many summer programs for our 
students – overnight camps, arts camps, 
music camps, sports camps, academic 
programs! It is essential that each Roger 
Clap student has a summer plan that 
provides them with opportunities to grow 
and explore! Students who are engaged in 
summer programs are more likely to 
transition successfully back into school in 
the fall and maintain the academic growth 
gained during the school year.  

 

Complete the attached 
summer program form so we can ensure your child 
has access to one of the many summer programs 

offered in Boston! 
 

BPS Summer Programming - 5th Quarter - Now OPEN 
Priority Registration for BPS Summer Programs opens TODAY 
(April 1st to May 9th). You can register on this link or reach out 

to Mrs. DP 
 
Upcoming Events 

●​ Thursday, April 3 - Popcorn Day 
●​ Tuesday, April 8 - Family Council Meeting on Zoom at 5pm 
●​ Wednesday, April 16 at 5:30pm - Family Potluck  
●​ Friday, April 18 - Sunday, April 27 - No School  

In partnership, 
Emma Fialka-Feldman, Principal 

https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.STUnuiPTnCCSzXnx-2BjMisGrY5m4ZCnJZ3Ct87ACkLNR-2B-2Fb246D1qgFZ5giSpHSIDNBHtwXRmNEl-2FB42wXDP2oA-3D-3D6hJV_bajTW5aOVqFbHa51o7ySv7yflIWCAabUrMEYFG-2FAJRaleyIpMUzK-2BcROXj-2BOPCQYgi5iFoDrJPLZfP0r02CNqmxV3k0b-2FSeq3XE-2FUC05-2BoN7GAr4pHroTUiFE4ULdsLfH1qbJQemJNx2BL1-2FquUYtRE1TgataUlCrn-2B4YUjDiHnybAZmcxQds1v0TskTEn-2FBpM52HABtC6ktvhihjTijww1oT1ahwxS3oKRaqoHlBgM6IKN-2B5omrFnlg03EKBW9tZaV-2BHPaKMgM5w-2F8srGyJrqEykVCmL8BA13wXGJpzdVM-3D

